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Submission: TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
As a business owner and resident in the City of Sydney since 2001, I am writing to oppose the proposal to extend the current 
boundaries of the City of Sydney. The services currently provided by the City of Sydney are high quality and the City is 
responsive to commercial and residential needs. Consultation suggests that 72% of businesses and 82% of residents oppose 
further amalgamations. 
As both a business owner and a resident of the City, I agree. 
Yours sincerely 
Pamela Hewitt 
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